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28th May 2006 
 
Mr Chris Wilson 
A/Executive Director  
Office of Sustainable Development Assessments and Approvals 
NSW Department of Planning 
23-33 Bridge St 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Reference: A. Dept of Planning Letter of 9 May 06, request for Submissions Report 
re Proposed Capital Wind Farm (PA No. 05_0179). 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
As requested in Ref A, the following is Renewable Power Ventures (RPV) response to issues 
raised in Goulburn-Mulwaree Councils submission to the Department of Planning. No part of 
the wind farm is located within the Goulburn-Mulwaree LGA, however access to the wind 
farm site during construction will be required on roads within the LGA. RPV agrees that the 
Goulburn-Mulwaree Council should and will be consulted in the preparation of the TMP. 
RPV has already committed to this (please refer to Ch 15 (Construction Traffic Management 
Sub Plan and Road Dilapidation Report Commitments) of the EA). 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
David Griffin 
CEO 
 


